
 

Dear Sir  

I have just received your kind reply to my letter and I most gratefully accept the kind expression 

of your continued interest in my welfare. I must confess that this is the genuine Mount Hermon 

spirit which in you never seems to abate.  

I believe that you will hear in due course from Mr Makanya re the proposed coming of his son 

to Mount Herrnon.  

As to myself hardly any fresh news except that this is my last Year of undergraduate life and 

perhaps of student life in colleges. And for this reason I have decided to cut short my summer 

holidays for I was persuaded that the best thing I could do would he to reside continuously here 

at Oxford and devote myself altogether to the study of law and literature until next June when I 

shall sit for my B.C.L. and the final Bar examinations.  

I hope to visit the U.S.A. before I sail for my native land. In that case I would visit Mount 

Hermon.  

Please accept for yourself and your devoted colleagues my very highest respects.  

Yours truly  

F ka I. Seme  

Jesus College  

September 5th, 1908  

 


